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OFFICIAL 

19 July 2024 

Mount Waverley Water Main 

Renewal Project 

Fleet Street - High Street Road connection night works 
 

The Mount Waverly Water Main Renewal project is progressing with the connection 

works at the intersection of Fleet Street and High Street Road due to commence the 

week of Sunday 4 August 2024. 

 

To safely do these works we will install a full road closure on High Street Road, 

between Charles Street and Stewart Street, including Fleet Street. These works will be 

night time only between 10pm and 5am. This work needs to be done out of hours 

when traffic movement is at its lowest. 

When: Sunday night 4 August to Saturday night 24th August 2024 

Time:  9pm – 6am 

 

 

What to expect 

Change in traffic: No access to Fleet Street from High Street Road. We will be in touch 

with residents and allow for alternative arrangements where possible.  

 
Detours: Changes to the way you travel, detours will apply along High Street Road. 

Allocate extra travel time during this period. Detour routes are shown in image below.  

Figure 1: Traffic changes on High Street Road 
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Local traders: Access to High Street Road businesses will be maintained. To stay safe, 

please follow all instructions from traffic controllers. 

Noise and vibration: Our trucks and machinery will create noise and minor vibration 

associated with the excavation of the road. Where possible, sound dampening will be 

applied.   

Out of hours: When we are not working on High Street Road metal plates will be secured 

over the road to ensure safe driving conditions. Speed limits will apply.  

Public transport: Bus services will continue to run as scheduled. No bus stops will be 

closed.                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                        

 

Figure 2: Local traffic detour routes 


